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Summary: The issue of cell tower influence on the health of humans and animals, including 

wildlife, has not been adequately addressed in the Hodges Rd cell tower plan. 
Canadian health authorities are propagating outdated and unfounded research 
conclusions to brush aside significant risk to people in the vicinity of cell towers 
and there is a large body of science supporting the dangers of 4G (with intention 
to add 5G at a later date for the Hodges tower) on living organisms. With a 5-
minute presentation, I will outline the most salient research that clearly 
demonstrates that communities must reevaluate the risks of EMF from cell 
towers on humans and particularly children, who are most susceptible to 
ionizing and non-ionizing radiation. The necessity and convenience of cellular 
service in remote places, such as the 6th hole of the local golf course, must be 
balanced against the very significant risk of neurological disorders and cancer in 
exposed pregnant women, infants, children, farm animals and wildlife. 

  
Action Requested:  Moratorium on the construction of the cell tower on Hodges Rd until safety issues 

are resolved.  
 
Please note: This delegation plans to attend in person. 
                       They will have a presentation. 
 


